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RCIA – RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION 

FOR ADULTS - COMING SOON 

The new journey will commence 
on Thursday, 8 July from 7.45pm 
to 9.45pm culminating with the        
Sacrament of Baptism at Easter 
2022, with the entire journey  
ending on 16 April 2022.  

If you have a friend or family 
member who is interested to know more about 
the Catholic faith, we welcome and invite them 
to journey with us. 

Please register using the link 

https://tinyurl.com/ec28v249 

For enquiry, contact Daniel Ng at 9776 7432 or 

email holycrosschurch.rcia@gmail.com  

The sessions will be conducted via Zoom. 

PETER’S PENCE 2021   

All Mass collections for the 13th 
Sunday in Ordinary Time, 27 June 
will be set aside for Peter’s Pence. 
Thank you for your generosity. 

ANNUAL CLERGY RETREAT  

The priests of the parish will be   
attending their annual retreat from 
28 June (Monday) to 2 July (Friday). 
Please pray for them for a fruitful  
retreat. Noon and evening Masses 
as usual.  

PARISH HOLY HOUR  

Friday, 2 July, 8pm 

“Good friends find pleasure 
in one ainother’s company.  
Let us know pleasure in the 
company of our best Friend, 
a Friend who can do everything for us, a Friend 
who loves us beyond measure. 

Here in the Blessed Sacrament 
we can talk to him straight from 
the heart.”  

(St. Alphonsus de Liguori)                              

Please register using the link 

https://tinyurl.com/3cauchs4 

(maximum 50pax) 

BOOKING OF JULY MASS SLOTS - 

PHASE 3 HEIGHTENED ALERT (P3 HA) 

With effect from July 2021, 
Church of the Holy Cross will 
increase the capacity of three 
weekend Masses to 250 pax.  

If you are fully vaccinated 
(completed 14 days after second 
dose of Pfizer or Moderna vaccine) OR have   
taken ART or PCR Pre-Event Testing (PET) by an        
approved test provider with results valid for 24 
hours till the end of Mass, you may book these 
Mass slots: Saturday 4pm, Sunday 7.30am or 
9.30am.  

If you are not fully vaccinated or did not take 
PET, you may book these Mass slots: Saturday 
6pm (Mandarin), Sunday 11.30am or 5pm. 

All weekday Masses are capped at 50 pax. Each 
person can book up to 5 weekday Masses per 
weekly booking session. 

Booking will open on Tuesday, 29 June at 3pm. 

YOUR CONTRIBUTION MAKES A      

DIFFERENCE 
 

Donation By PayNow:                                          
Open your banking App, use “Scan & Pay”  
for quick access via our QR code. 

CHURCH OF THE HOLY CROSS  
UEN: T08CC4054D   (Indicate “Mass Collection”) 

Thank you for your generosity. 
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HEALTH AND WELLNESS MATTERS 

Health Promotion Board  
(HPB) invites us to ‘stay well, 
to stay strong’ during this 
pandemic. Participate in 
their health and wellness 
programmes listed in the Church website.  

“Mental Wellbeing for Expectant Parent” aims 
to equip mothers with the knowledge / skills to 
manage stress, and cope with challenges of   
having a healthy baby.   

For both expectant parents:   

8 July 2021 (Thursday), 6.00 - 7.00pm.  

For details, including registration, please refer to 
the link listed under Health and  Wellness Matter 
in the church website link: 

https://tinyurl.com/HPBmatters A CALL TO TEACH IN A CATHOLIC 

SCHOOL (21 JUNE to 16 JULY 2021) 

Attention all MOE educators! If you are          
interested in answering the call to teach in a 
Catholic School, or if you want to receive news 
and resources about Catholic education, join 
our mailing list.  

Fill up the form accessible via 
the QR code. The Archdiocesan 
Commission for Catholic 
Schools (ACCS) has compiled a 
list of vacancies in our Catholic 
schools in 2022.  

ACCS will email you the instructions to access 
this list. 

PRIMARY ONE REGISTRATION FOR 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS (2B) 

Calling all Catholic parents whose 
children are ready for Primary 
One Registration Phase 2B on 26 
July and 27 July 2021. 

Priority for registration under Phase 2B is for a 
child of a baptised Catholic parent.  

Requirements: 

One parent has to submit the baptism           
certificate as evidence of Church membership.  

 If the Baptism Certificate is not in English, it is 
mandatory to have it translated into English 
and certified by a parish priest in Singapore or a 
notary public. 

MY PERSONAL MORAL COMPASS 2021 

MODULE 4 By Rev Fr David Garcia, O.P.  

What sexual behaviours does 
the Church consider immoral?  
Is pre-marital sex permissible? 
Should homosexual people be 
able to marry?  

Why is there great discrepancy 
between traditional Christian morality and     
contemporary culture on sexuality? Can the 
Church impose its views on society at large? Who 
decides? 

Let us explore these questions and much more in 
Module 4 of My Personal Moral Compass 
(MPMC) on Ethics of Love, Sex and Marriage! 

Module 4 will start on 01 July 2021 and will be 
held weekly on Thursdays at 7:30 pm for seven 
weeks over Zoom live. 

To register: https://bit.ly/2RYKMjT   

For enquiries, please email Caritas Singapore at 

mpmc@caritas-singapore.org  

FORMED - THE CATHOLIC FAITH.    

ON DEMAND 

Free sign up!  

A digital platform that    
provides excellent Catholic 
resources for all ages.    

Log on to: https://holycross.formed.org 
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